
Manulife Centre Redevelopment Update

December/January  
 
Happy Holidays Manulife Centre!  

We hope you are all looking forward to upcoming holiday season; around the Centre there 
will be live holiday music, complimentary gift wrapping and valet parking. Enclosed is this 
month’s update of construction milestones taking place over the next couple of months. 
Please note: dates and activities are subject to change without notice. During construction, 
some of your usual pathways and entrances to the building may also be rerouted. We will 
make it a priority to communicate with all our tenants during construction to minimize 
disruption.  
Important Information:  
•  Slab removals along Bay, Bloor and Balmuto streets will continue, noise will be loud.  
•  Pilaster installations in P1 and concourse along perimeter of Bloor and Balmuto Streets 

will continue, noise will be loud at times.  
•  Complimentary valet parking will now be available as of December 4, 2017. 
•  Construction in the parking garage continues, observe directional signage for vehicle 

rerouting and blocked access.  
Tenant Moves: 
•   Nirvana will be moving to their new location on the ground floor mid-December 2017. 
•   Toronto Eye Care will be moving to their new location on the ground floor next to Bay 

Bloor Radio in mid January.  
 
We thank you for your patience as we continue the redevelopment of Manulife Centre. 
Please visit manulifecentre.com/redevelopment to view images and ongoing construction 
updates. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 416-323-2556 or 
Eva Chapman at 416-323-2557. Please note that the next communication will be distributed 
mid January 2018.  
 
We thank you for a wonderful 2017 and wish you all a safe and happy holiday season!  
 
Pamela Kalsner	
Property	Director		
T:	416.323.2556		
E:	Pamela_Kalsner@manulife.com	


